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Members of the committee met once during Fall 2013 to review the committee’s charge.  

At the meeting of November 5, 2013, Allison Thompson, Director of Assessment, 

reviewed the assessment processes taking place each semester and stressed the 

importance of having departmental assessment plans reviewed by committee members.  

 

In addition, she explained the review process and encouraged positive interaction with 

departments as suggestions for improving plans are made.  An e-mail detailing specific 

instructions for reviews will be forthcoming.   

 

Dr. Rhorer did not chair a second meeting of the committee.  With the university’s re-

organization, Dr. Rhorer assumed another position and the chairmanship of the 

committee reverted to Dr. Michael Camille, the Association Dean of the College of Arts, 

Education, and Sciences.   
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